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April 12, 2025 Chapter 1570 Newsletter 

 

 

Congratulations Jazmine, Blue Skies to you Always!  

 Jazmine Anaya, our Chapter funded scholar since March 2023, became a 

pilot! You probably know Jazmine as she works for Red Arrow. All of the 

funds for Jazmine's flight training came from our chapter, EAA Chapter 

1570; we are all so glad to see her succeed! 

 

  



The chapter did not have a regular meeting on Saturday, April 12th as we had 

reserved that time for a Young Eagles Rally.  

The Rallies are sanctioned by and also insured by the National EAA. In order  

for that to take place, the pilots and ground volunteers must be members of 

the EAA and take some on-line training. Those two items must be certified by  

the National EAA, and available on their website. 

So, there were problems in seeing the certifications on the EAA Website.  

After attempts at troubleshooting, including calls to the EAA, Elliott and Vanessa 

decided to curtail the event.  

Much thanks to those that wanted and tried to participate – Tomás and Dave 

were cleared to fly and actually did take up a couple of Young Eagles. 
 

 

Starting the Journey to the Skies.  

 

Finally, Gary Boudreaux has an Epoxy Pump with variable ratio and new reservoirs that  

he would like to sell. New, they are listed at between $425 and $500. He is willing to sell 

his for around $250. If anyone is interested, you can contact him at: gboudreaux1@yahoo.com  

 


